
  

   

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mrs Ryan 

(SENDCo) or Mr Fox. 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns should 

be passed on to Mrs Bentley (Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead) 

Thank you 
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THANK YOu 
Several bags of food from the donations made last 

week were gratefully received at Hull Community 

Church and the Vineyard Church. 

We received a lovely card from Dove House 

Hospice thanking our community for the money 

that was raised through the sale of badges at 

Christmas. 

We still have some Easter badges available at the 

office for £1. 

 

 

 

 

 

A lot of hard work has been taking place this 

week as we all settle back into our routines. 

We’re now preparing for our last week of the 

spring term when we will be remembering the 

events of Holy Week.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Keep safe and God Bless 
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A BUSY wEek! 
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Keeping safe: 

Please remember our routines for keeping our 

community as safe as we can. 

• 1 parent/carer to drop off and pick up 

• Arrive at the CORRECT time 

• No gathering outside the gate in the 

morning – please line up along the wall. 

• Collect children and leave the playground 

as quickly as possible 

• Don’t block the gate during collection times 

 

PARKING: Please do not block our neighbours’ 

drives or park on double yellow lines. It is not safe 

for our children and is upsetting the community 

around us. 

 

 

 
 

 

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

curriculum 

We have been working on exciting 

developments to our values-based curriculum, 

ensuring that all of our pupils here have the 

opportunity to develop into active global 

citizens. To learn more about our new 

curriculum model, which will be launching after 

Easter, we will be hosting a virtual event to give 

you more information on the topic. Please join 

us on Wednesday 24th March at 5pm. A link will 

be sent out for you to join us. 

 

 

 

 
Today we have loved seeing everyone 

supporting Red Nose Day and we have raised a 

fantastic £232 with the promise of more to 

come. 

A huge thank you to everyone for your support 

as always. We are so grateful. 

 

Catching up 

We are looking forward to our catch up phone 

calls next week to let you know how your 

children have settled back this term and 

sharing good news and targets. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find us on 

Facebook and 

Twitter 

Lent and easter 
Next week in school, we will be remembering the events of Holy Week: Palm Sunday, Maundy 
Thursday and Good Friday. We will be thinking about how the joy the people felt when Jesus 
arrived in Jerusalem quickly changed as they called for his death. 

Please ask your child about our special liturgies throughout the week. 

Easter competition: 
We have sent home information about our Easter egg challenges which we would love you to 
join in with. 

If possible, we would like KS2 to post pictures of their entries on their Google Classroom. If 
this is not possible, we will look forward to seeing creations in all their eggy wonder on 
Thursday 25th ready for judging. 
 

EASTer egg raffle:  
Tickets for our raffle will go on sale from Monday. £1 for a strip. 

good luck 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


